
 

 

 

On April 27, 2023 the City of Midwest City will be switching to the 2018 ICC Codes 

for residential and commercial buildings. Codes to be affected are the following. 

 International Residential Code, 

 International Building Code, 

 International Plumbing Code, 

 International Mechanical Code, 

 International Fuel Gas Code. 

 

On May 1, 2023 the City of Midwest City will switch to the 2020 NEC, NFPA 70 Codes 

for residential and commercial buildings. 

 

Permits that have been applied before these dates will follow the current codes. 

 


